
Resident Travel Advisories—Stay Home 

It is strongly recommended that residents remain on campus and not visit public places, and that 

they postpone all upcoming travel, including flights, cruises, and third party 

transportation.  Leaving campus should be limited to essential medical appointments 

only.  Leaving campus only increases the risk of potential exposure for the entire 

campus.  Residents who do choose to venture outside the gates will be required to pass through 

the screening checkpoint upon return.   We request all residents to maintain physical distance, 

while remaining socially connected.  Virtual visitation (Skype, FaceTime) and phone calls are 

great ways to remain connected. 

 


